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UK’s Trade Union Congress celebrates 150 years
TUC represents six million workers in 50 unions
_________________________________________

This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on March 15, 2018. I’m Marc Belanger.
The oldest national trade union centre in the world is celebrating its 150 anniversary in 2018. From just a few union locals in 1868 the Trades Union Congress in the UK has grown to represent almost almost six million workers in 50 unions. The Congress has its roots in a meeting of workers held in anchester in 1868.

(audio)

The TUC campaigns on a wide range of issues including fair pay, maternity leave, equal pay for work of equal value, job security, anti-racism and more. It has a particular focus on youth. Here are some of the young people who have been working with the TUC.

(audio)

The TUC will be celebrating its 150 years of service to working people throughout 2018. The commemoration will be the highlight of the TUC’s Annual Congress in September. The Congress will elect a new president and, most likely, re-elect as its General Secretary, Francis O’Grady, the first woman to hold the post. 

And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, Facebook, iTunes, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

